NEW JERSEY WATER ENVIRONMENT ASSOCIATION

Minutes - Long Range Planning Committee Meeting
March 1, 2016
A meeting of the NJWEA Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) was held at the Sheraton, Eatontown on Tuesday, March 1, 2016.  
The meeting started at ~3:35 pm.  
Attending were: Jim DeBlock, Robert DeBlock, Rick Eustace, Bob Fischer, Jack Lagrosa, Blake Maloney, Bill Muszinski, Lisa Oberreiter, Henry Penley, John Reardon, and Tom Grenci.  

The structure of the Committee was discussed.  Whereas Tom Grenci will most likely be installed as the next Association President in May, he will step down as chair of the Committee.  Bob Fischer graciously accepted the position effective this meeting.  Henry Penley agreed to remain as the Committee vice chair.  Tom and the Committee all offered Bob and Henry their support as needed.
The Committee revised its outline.  Several members were to be added or deleted.  Bob F. will reach out to the new members to confirm their desire to become active members of the Committee.  A copy of the Committee outline will be distributed when new members are confirmed. 

The status of other committee outlines was discussed.  Questions were raised as to whether we had a full list of outlines and if so, were they up to date.  Blake M. said that he had an outline for most of the committees, though some were outdated.  Robert DeBlock said he would post the outlines on the LRPC web page.  Blake will then reach out to the committee chairs and request they download them from the web to update and send to Blake.  Tom will send the current committee chair contact list once complete.
The Committee reviewed the status of the first year implementation schedule of the Strategic Plan.  Many of the objectives were in an “ongoing” status.  It was noted that we were into our third year of implementation and direct focus on implementation was waylaid somewhat due to the 100 year events.  It was recommended that the Committee prepare a benchmark report on status to date for the Executive Committee along with recommendations for the next phase of implementation prioritization.  A schedule was proposed to initiate the benchmarking effort at the next meeting (the June Executive Committee meeting) with a report for presentation at the September Executive Committee meeting.     
It was suggested that the Strategic and Implementation Plan be included as a topic of discussion/training at the annual April meeting.  
With no other old or new business, the meeting was adjourned at ~5:30 pm.
Our next scheduled meeting is in June, following the Executive Committee meeting. 
 

Take care, 

Tom

Tom Grenci
Environmental Compliance Monitoring, Inc.
349 US Highway 206
Hillsborough, NJ 08844
(908) 874-0990
(908) 874-0920 - fax
tg-ecm@att.net
